
 

 

∙ 101 North Main Street ∙ P.O. Box 1809 ∙ Lancaster, SC 29721 

 

Memo: Lancaster County Solicitation No. 400200414-1 [Planning UDO Update]  

From:  Cathy McDaniel, Procurement Director 

Subject:  Addendum No. 1 

Date:  April 9, 2020 

 

Due to COVID-19, all submissions are required to be submitted online. The online portal is located on the 
“Open Solicitations” page of our website.  Bids are still due by 3:00 PM on Tuesday, April 14, 2020. A bid 
opening will follow through an online meeting. Anyone who wishes to take part in the online bid opening 
should contact me via email prior to 1:00 PM on the day of the opening.   
 
The following are questions asked during the inquiry period: 
 
The County’s desired outcome for Phase 2 of the project will be an update to the UDO that addresses 
those items identified in the Phase 1 Diagnostic Report that are in need of improvement, as well as those 
items in the County staff prepared update list. The current UDO adopted in 2016 contains many oversights 
as it relates to overall completeness, correct cross-referencing, and the use of best management practices 
in key development standards and processes 

 

Please note these changes and contact me at cdmcdaniel@lancastersc.net if you have any questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

         
Cathy McDaniel 

Procurement Director 
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